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Social Issues Committee, 6™ February, 2013.

C/o Parliament House,
SYDNEY 2000 NSW.

Dear Sir,

It has been brought to my attention that the NSW Government is
proposing to discuss the issues of same sex marriage.

This matter had been dealt with at a Federal level last year and
rejected by majority vote. The Federal Government do not
believe this would be beneficial to our society, and neither do 1.

The ideal environment for the raising of children is a stable
relationship with a mother and father. I believe this is fairly

evident in our society when closely observed.

Marriage means a uniting of a man and a woman and it has
always meant this, nothing else. It provides the backbone of
society. -

Thank you,

Larraine Nicholson,




